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Last month a delegation of more than 25 elected offi-
cials and staff from all eight San Joaquin Valley coun-
ties, including Merced County Supervisor Daron  

MCAG governing Board appoints new           
executive Director    

The MCAG Governing Board 
announced the appoint-
ment of Ms. Stacie Dabbs as 
the agency’s new Executive 
Director. In this position, 
Ms. Dabbs also serves as the 
Executive Director for the 
Transit Joint Powers Author-
ity for Merced County, the 
Merced County Regional 
Waste Management        
Authority and Yosemite    
Area Regional Transportation System.  
 

“The MCAG Governing Board unanimously selected   
Stacie to be the next MCAG Executive Director,” said 
Chair of the MCAG Governing Board, Alex McCabe. 
“Stacie’s proven leadership and strong management 
skills make her well suited for this role.”  
 

Ms. Dabbs joined MCAG in 2014 as the agency’s Public 
Information Officer, a title she held until accepting the 
position of Deputy Executive Director in 2016. She also 
spent 6 months as Interim Executive Director in 2017. 
Prior to joining the team at MCAG, Ms. Dabbs served as 
the Associate Director at the Office of Community and 
Economic Development at Fresno State where she        
managed several valley wide initiatives such as the          
California Partnership for the San Joaquin Valley, Smart 
Valley Places and the San Joaquin Valley Housing           
Collaborative. Ms. Dabbs first came to Merced in 2004 to 
serve as Policy Advisor to former Congressman Dennis 
Cardoza.  

Ms. Dabbs earned a Bachelor of Arts degree in Political 
Science from Fresno State and a Masters in Public         
Administration from CSU Stanislaus. She is from Fire-
baugh with family roots in Dos Palos and Mendota.              
Ms. Dabbs resides in Merced with her fiancé Danny, and 
their two young children Hazel and Crosby.  
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McDaniel, Los Banos Mayor Mike Villalta and MCAG  
Executive Director Stacie Dabbs met with White House 
administration and federal legislators during the annual 
“Valley Voice” advocacy trip to Washington D.C. on  
September 12 and 13, 2018.  

The delegation is known as the San Joaquin Valley                
Regional Planning Agencies Policy Council (Policy Coun-
cil). The council represents the boards of each metropol-
itan planning organization (MPO or COG), and the San 
Joaquin Valley Air Pollution Control District. The Valley 
Voice program includes an annual trip to Sacramento 
and Washington to speak to government agencies and 
elected representatives about the region’s transporta-
tion and air quality priorities. 

While in Washington, the Policy Council advocated for 
major federal investments to our highway system,            
increased funding for air quality initiatives, passenger 
rail improvements, and additional policy requests.    

For more information about Valley Voice, please visit 
www.sjvcogs.org.  
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Valley Voice Delegation from San 
Joaquin Valley travels to Washington 
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October Meetings & Events  

MCAG 

10/5   Citizens Advisory Committee meeting, CANCELLED  

10/10 Technical Review Board, Los Banos   

10/18 Governing Board meeting, Dos Palos     

Livingston 

10/4    Health & Safety Fair, 633 Main Street, 5 - 8 p.m. 
        For more information: 209-394-8830 
 

10/31  Truck or Treat, Down town, 6 - 8 p.m., Free          
   For more information: 209-394-8830   

Planada 

10/11  Annual San Joaquin Drug Health Fair     
        9215 E Highway 140, Planada, 4 - 7 p.m.                  
   For more information: 209-382-1291 
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To receive text and/or email notifications from MCAG related 
to public meetings, traffic alerts, RFP releases, job opportuni-
ties, and more, visit www.mcagov.org  and click on the   
“Notify Me” icon. You can also   
follow us on Twitter, Facebook, 
Instagram, LinkedIn and YouTube!  

STAY CONNECTED with us!  

YARTS Kicks off Winter Service 

Highway 59 Landfill 
7040 N Highway 59 
Merced, CA 95348 

Phone: 209-723-4481  
 

Monday - Friday:  
7:00 am - 3:30 pm 

Saturday: 8:00 am - Noon 
 

1st Saturday of  each month:  
7:00 am - 3:30 pm 

Billy Wright Landfill 
17173 S Billy Wright Road 

Los Banos, CA 95348 
Phone: 209-826-1163 

 

Monday - Friday:  
8:00 am - 3:30 pm 

Saturday: 8:00 am - Noon 
 

1st Saturday of each month:  
8:00 am - 3:30 pm 

As a reminder, the Merced County Regional Waste             
Authority Highway 59 and Billy Wright landfills are open 
every Saturday from 8:00 am to Noon. In addition, both 
landfill locations have extended hours to 3:30 pm dur-
ing the first Saturday of the month and on any Saturday  
following a closed holiday. For more information about 
the landfill hours and days of operation see the sched-
ule below .  

Billy Wright Landfill Expansion Project 

The Yosemite Area Regional 
Transportation System 
(YARTS) will transition to a 
winter schedule on October 1, 
2018. The start of the winter 
service concludes the summer 
service from Mammoth Lakes, 
Sonora, and Fresno for the 
season. Year-round service from Merced and Mariposa 
along Highway 140 will continue with a new winter 
schedule.  Summer service from Sonora and  Fresno will 
resume in May 2019. Service from Mammoth Lakes is 
scheduled to resume June 1, 2019.  

YARTS is a regional public transit service that provides a 
year-round alternative to driving to Yosemite from 
Merced and Mariposa along Highway 140, and from 
Highways 120, 395 and 41 during summer months. 
YARTS schedules make connections with all intercity 
transportation providers in Merced: Amtrak, Greyhound 
and Boutique Air at the Merced Airport, and also         
connects to transit providers in Mono, Tuolumne and 
Fresno Counties during summer operations.   

For more information about YARTS or the seasonal 
schedules, please visit the YARTS website 
www.yarts.com or call (877)989-2787.  

Over the past year the Merced County Regional Waste 
Management Authority (RWA) has been pursuing an 
exciting expansion project at the Billy Wright Landfill 
near Los Banos. This project is about 75% complete and 
will ensure that RWA will be able to meet the disposal 
needs for the west side of the County for many years to 
come.  
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MCAG Governing Board adopted the 2018 Implementation 
Plan which is the first step in putting regional project funding to work!  
 

Measure V, Merced County’s 30-year ½ cent transportation sales tax, was 
passed by Merced County voters on November 8, 2016 and went into effect 
April 1, 2017. The Measure V Expenditure Plan, as passed by voters, specifies 
how the $15 million in projected revenue must be spent across four funding 
categories: Local Projects, Regional Projects, Transit and Administration. The 
Expenditure Plan did not specify projects or specific expenditures within any of 
the funding categories, but instead identifies general eligible uses and the deci-
sion-making authorities and processes for project selection. The decision of the 
Governing Board was to develop a two-year Implementation Plan for fiscal years 
2017-18 and 2018-19 which was adopted on September 20, 2018.  
 

Measure V is estimated to generate $15 million annually with 44% allocated to 
Regional Projects. 27% of the annual total is directed to regional projects locat-
ed to the east of the San Joaquin River, and 17% of the annual total is directed 
to regional projects located to the west of the San Joaquin River. Therefore, the 
East Side Regional Projects account should generate $4.05 million annually, 
while the West Side Regional Projects account should generate $2.55 million 
annually. With these estimates, the East and West Side Regional Projects Com-
mittees recommended a set of regional project expenditures and a 20% set 
aside for future leveraging opportunities based on a pay-as-you-go strategy for 
fiscal years 2017-18 and 2018-19.  
 

Listed below are the Regional Projects that received funding allocations in the 
2018 Implementation Plan.   

In the role of program administrator, MCAG is required to develop this bi-annual Measure V Implementation Plan. The pri-
mary purpose of this Implementation Plan is to program Measure V funding to regional projects in Merced County. It is the 
primary financial document that provides an analysis of Measure revenue and programs project expenditures over a specific 
period of time as authorized by the MCAG Governing Board.  

October 2018 - Update 

Fixing our roads!  
Stacie Dabbs at 723.3153 x 109         stacie.dabbs@mcagov.org 

 
HAVE YOU SPOTTED  
MEASURE V AT WORK  
IN MERCED COUNTY?  

 
 

 

 

EAST SIDE PROJECTS West Side Projects 

Winton Way Reconstruction Project Phase 1 -               
Atwater 

Center Avenue North Project - Dos Palos 

Highway 99 Winton Parkway on-ramp Widening                      
Project - Livingston 

Blossom Street East Project - Dos Palos 

Highway 59 Black Rascal Bridge Project – Merced Highway 33/Highway 140 Roundabout Project - Gustine 

Highway 59 Phase 1 – Merced East Storm Drainage Project – Gustine 

Bradbury Road Project - Highway 165 to Highway 99 Airport Security Project – Gustine 

Sandy Mush Road Phase 1 - Highway 59 to Nickle Road Pacheco Boulevard (SR 152) Regional Path – Los Banos 

  Henry Miller Avenue Project - Highway 165 to Turner Island 
Road 

Snap a picture and send it to                  
measurev@mcagov.org or tag us on    

Facebook @mcag.merced or  
Twitter #MercedCAG 
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